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POSTED NOTICE:

NURSING FACILITY VISITATION RESTRICTIONS REMAIN IN PLACE DUE TO FEDERAL DIRECTIVE

On May 13, the Wisconsin Supreme Court overturned Wisconsin’s “Safer-at-Home” Order.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A federal directive on restricting nursing facility visitations was not affected by the Wisconsin Supreme Court decision.

FEDERAL DIRECTIVE ON NURSING HOME VISITATION RESTRICTION REMAINS ACTIVE:
The federal Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) issued a formal memo on March 13 to restrict visitation in nursing homes, except for certain compassionate care situations, such as end-of-life situations.
Further, the federal Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) continue to recommend restrictions on visitation in all LTC settings.

Please know that we are here to support our wonderful residents, their families, and their friends. We will continue to find ways to help you have meaningful interactions with your loved one.
If you have additional questions, we encourage you to contact:
[NAME, TITLE]
[CONTACT INFORMATION]
